
 

Dear Friends and colleagues,   

We would like to invite you to  

  

 

 

Public Affairs Office at the U.S. Embassy in partnership 
with Albanian Universities are holding a blood drive in 
celebration of African American History Month and the 
contributions of Dr. Charles Drew in developing blood 
banking.  
   

WE AT THE EMBASSY STARTED TODAY, 
FEBRUARY 28!  

 

Some U.S. Embassy officials will also join the students 
and professors of the Albanian universities according to 
the following schedule.  

   

   



WHERE: TIRANA UNIVERSITY, ISH KINO 
KLUBI STUDENTI  

WHEN: WEDNESDAY, MARCH 2. 2011 

09:00-13:00  

WHERE: UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK IN 
TIRANA  

WHEN: THURSDAY, MARCH 3.2011  

10:00-13:00  

WHERE: EUROPEAN UNIVERSITY TIRANA  

WHEN: FRIDAY & SATURDAY, MARCH 4-5. 
2011  

09:00-17:00  

WHERE: UNIVERSITY THE LADY OF GOOD 
COUNCIL  

WHEN: WEDNESDAY, MARCH 9. 2011 

10:00-15:00  



 
There is a high demand for blood in Albania.  

Please do your part to help the National Blood Bank.   
 
All are encouraged to come!  

   

Thank you.  

 


